
 

 

 

20th January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

World Book Day Lunch 
 

 
There will be a themed lunch on Thursday 7th March lunch to celebrate the day, the menu is as 
follows: 
 

Harry Potters Golden Snitch Nuggets 
Mad Hatters Chips 

Pirate Pete’s Panini’s 
Jack’s Jackets 

Miss Trunchbull Terrific Chocolate Cake 
 
If your child normally has a packed lunch but would like to have a school meal on this day 
please complete and return the reply slip and pay £2.60 onto your Parent Pay account, which 
is the cost of a school meal including drink and dessert, by Tuesday 27th February 2023. 
 
If your child normally has a school meal anyway, you do not need to do anything. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Liz Meehan 
Senior Administrator 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Name of child …………………………………………….  Year ………………………… 
 
 
I would like my child to join in the World Book day lunch on Thursday 7th March and have paid 
£2.60 on Parent Pay 
 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………….. Relation to child …………………………………… 


